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World Bank U.S. Executive Director Dr. Adriana D. Kugler, (second left) with Juan Pablo Uribe, Global Director 
for Health, Nutrition, and Population and the Global Financing Facility, World Bank, (second right) Rachel Burton, 
Director of Social Inclusion, BIC 
 
The U.S. Executive Director Dr Adriana Kugler moderated this Civil Society Policy Form 
(CSPF) panel on LGBTQI+ inclusion in World Bank projects.  The Panel discussed how 
LGBTQI+ people can realize benefits and avoid harm from World Bank projects. 
 
Dr. Kugler voiced strong U.S. support for LGBTQI+ inclusion; provided an overview of U.S. 
priorities for advancing LGBTQI+ inclusion at the World Bank; and sought feedback from CSO 
partners on what more the Bank can do to include LGBTQI+ individuals in projects.   
 
 


